
 
Wednesday 13th June 2018  
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

 Our Sponsored Walk takes place this evening at 6:30 pm.  We will 
leave school and walk to the Palace Demesne before returning back 
to school for refreshments.  Thanks to the PTA for the organisation of 
such.  In case of inclement weather, the walk will be postponed.  
Notification of such will be by text. 

 Our P4-P7 Sports Day takes place next Tuesday in Callan Bridge. 

 Our Annual P7 Leavers’ Mass will take place on Monday June 25th at 
7:30 pm in St Malachy’s Church.  This will be followed by 
refreshments back in school. 

 Mrs Goodwin has decided to retire at the end of this school year.  
She has been an excellent teacher and Numeracy Coordinator.  Her 
retirement will be marked at the Annual Leavers’ Mass and a 
presentation will be made afterwards back in school.  All past-pupils 
will be welcome to attend.  Voluntary contributions can be made 
towards this presentation. 

 Our Student Council are organising a Talent Show which will take 
place on Wednesday 20th June commencing at 09:30. The purpose is 
merely to allow our children to display their many talents and to build 
confidence.  There is no competitive edge to this at all.  Parents are 
welcome. 

 End of Year Disco will be held on Friday 22nd June in school from 
6:30 pm – 8:00 pm.  Thanks once more to the PTA for organising. 

 Reports will be sent home on Monday 25th June. 

 School will close for summer holidays on Thursday 28th June at 11 
am.  Thank you for your support throughout the year. 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr Paul Duggan 
Principal 
 
 


